
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Miles McCracken, for      
always trying his hardest when 
writing. 
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Year 2 - Annie Bland, for attitude 
and growing in confidence. 

Year 3 -  Rosy Parish, for having 
such an enthusiastic attitude to 
work. 

Year 4 -  Daniel Robertson, for 
having a fantastic week! He’s 
tried very hard in his swimming 
and has begun to show the         
behaviour and attitude of  a year 4 
pupil. 

Year 5 -  Jake Spence, for working 
hard and being full of  enthusiasm. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Noah Wright 
Year 1 -  Millie Fletcher 

Year 2 -  Michael Vickers 
Year 3 -   Charlie Lees 
Year 4 -  Ava Hewitson 

Year 5 -  Grace Trenholme 
Year 6 - Lauren Drummond 

 
 

Reception -  Archie Ferguson, for 
just trying hard, lovely manners, 
great ideas, a pleasure to have in 
class. 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  1 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  3 
This week’s attendance is 

97.6% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -   Mia McCombie 
Year 1 -    Ella Walton 
Year 2 -   Ava Shotten 

Year 3 -  Felix Nattress 
Year 4 -  Jessica Talbot-

Landon 
Year 5 - Anna Herbert 

Year 6 - Sophia & Abigail 
 

 
 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 
 

Wednesday 31st January - SATS Meeting 3:30pm & 5:00pm 

Friday 2nd February - FOS Family Bingo Night. 

Tuesday 6th February - Safer Internet day. 

Friday February 9th - Last day of term. 

Tuesday 20th February - Parents evening 

Wednesday 21st February - Parents evening 

 

Year 6 -  Ryan Todd, for coming 
back to school with a great           
attitude and giving that little bit 
extra. 

School Library 
 

We are very lucky to have a school full of avid readers at 

Staindrop Primary so we are celebrating our love of books by 

having a total revamp of our library.  Our fabulous new library 

will be revealed to the children next week.   

Watch this space for some                          

Mischief and magic!!  

Friends Of The School 
 

Friends Of the School are hosting another fun filled and exciting Bingo 

night! 

It will be held in our School Hall on  Friday 2nd February at 6:00pm. 

Food & Refreshments available. 

Please come along and join in the fun! 

Happy New Year  

To You All 

And a very warm  

Welcome Back  

to School! 


